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Comments: Comments On Draft Wild and Scenic Suitability Report

Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forests,
Dear Nez Perce Clearwater National Forest,

| am a resident of Lenore, Idaho, along the shore of the beautiful Clearwater river. | was born in this great state of
Idaho, and don't plan on ever leaving. Idaho is unique and amazing, due in large part to its vast tracts of public
land and wild and scenic rivers. | am conservative to the core--mostly in the sense that our public lands should
not be changed or altered, except only to add more protection.

I am writing to ask that all 89 streams that you have found eligible for Wild and Scenic designation remain
protected as eligible in the new forest plan, and to voice my support for their ultimate designation. If you finalize
the Draft Suitability Report, | ask that all 89 streams be found suitable in the final report.

Thank you for considering these comments.

Sincerely,

Jake Foster
Lenore, ID 83541
fostjaco@isu.edu



